
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
April 11, 2011 

 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City UT 84111 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard, Commission Secretary 
 
 Re: Docket 10-035-126 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to respond to your request for Rocky Mountain Power to submit the 
final All Source Request for Proposals (“All Source RFP”) from which CH2M Hill Lake Side 2 
was chosen as the winning bid and a copy of an officer verification that the Company complied 
with the All Source RFP. 
 
As part of its application for approval of a significant energy resource decision in the 
abovementioned docket filed with the Commission December 21, 2010, Rocky Mountain Power 
submitted to the Commission as Attachment 1 to the application, the following link, 
http://www.pacificorp.com/sup/rfps/2009asr.html, representing the final All Source RFP issued 
to the market on December 2, 2009.  Attached for your convenience is a paper copy of the final 
All Source RFP. 
 
As to your second request, Rocky Mountain Power also submitted to the Commission its 
Officer’s Acknowledgement as Attachment 14 to its initial application, pursuant to Rule 746-
430-2 (1)(c) which states, in part:  
 

When an Affected Utility files a request to approve a Significant Energy Resource 
pursuant to Section 54-17-302, the utility shall include with its request, the 
following: … (c)(v) A signed acknowledgement from a utility officer involved in 
the solicitation that to the best of his or her knowledge, the utility fully observed 
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and complied with the requirements of the Commission’s rules or statutes 
applicable to the solicitation process. 

 
For your convenience, Rocky Mountain Power attaches herewith a copy of the Officer’s 
Acknowledgement. 
 
Please contact me at 801.220.4050 or Dave Taylor at 801.220.2923 if we have misunderstood 
your requests or if you have any further questions regarding this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
 
cc:        Mark Moench 
 Dave Taylor 
 Stacey Kusters 
 Parties of Record (w/o attachments) 


